

Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.elp.org.uk

www.sandringham.school

05 March 2025

Nursery - Lion Learners Experience Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> April 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

I'm excited to share that in the upcoming summer term, our topic will be all about minibeasts under the theme 'Bugs, Bugs'! The children will explore different types of minibeasts, learn about their features, and discover how we can care for living things.

To make this topic even more exciting, we have planned a very special experience in school. 'Lion Learners' will be bringing some of their minibeast friends to Sandringham! The children will get the chance to learn the names of these creatures, hold some of them, and hear some fascinating facts. The visit will be delivered on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> April 2025, in two sessions, so that all morning and afternoon children are able to join in.

This is sure to be an unforgettable experience that will bring their learning to life!

To help cover the costs of this visit, we kindly ask for a contribution of £6.95 per child. Payments should be made online via ParentPay and must be made by Friday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2025. If we do not receive enough contributions, unfortunately, we may have to cancel the experience, so your support is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for helping to make this exciting experience possible!

Yours sincerely, Miss G Tomlinson Nursery Teacher

